
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: D.P Murphy Retail Outlet
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:30:04 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:18 AM
Subject: FW: D.P Murphy Retail Outlet
 
 
 
From: Crystal Callaghan [mailto:crystalcallaghan1@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 8, 2023 11:57 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: D.P Murphy Retail Outlet
 
Dear Mr. MacEwan
 
This is a letter to object the construction/ proposal of the DP Murphy Retail outlet in  Borden-
Carleton.
 
I couldn’t agree more with Chad Ceretti when he said ‘If the community were to lose their
grocery store it would be devastating”.  This is a generational business that has supported our
community in various ways for many years. 
 
Cerettis family business shouldn't be replaced by D.P Murphy that don't offer whats best for
the community. The difference is quality of service and community spirit. We're losing to
many local businesses to larger corporations.
 
Please post my objection. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Crystal Callaghan 
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